Janzen, Heather

Subject:

FW: Email – Communication – Lynn Moen – New Arena-Convention Centre – CK 4130-14

From: Lynn Moen

Sent: Saturday, September 17, 2022 2:46 PM

To: Web E-mail - Mayor's Office < <u>Mayors.Office@Saskatoon.ca</u>>

Subject: letter to City Council (Lynn Moen)

[Warning: This email originated outside our email system. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.]

I would like this e-mail to go to ALL members of City Council.

1. I think to have the new Arena/Convention Centre INSIDE the city is terribly ill-planned.

The decision years ago to have Sask. Place OUT of the city on a huge parking lots was very wise.

If the location is the parking lot across the street from the Centennial Auditorium--that is crazy.

First it takes up the parking for the Centennial Auditorium.

The building itself will use most of the property leaving no room for parking.

2. I live in --just off Warman Road.

It would be nice to have a sign or flashing light where our residents enter on to Alexandra Ave.

3. Years ago, I believe we were promised--but never got-- some kind of traffic light where people from two large churches---Rock of Ages Lutheran Brethren and Holy Spirit Catholic

enter Kingsmere Boulevard.

The life you save--might be mine.

4. The railways needs to be booted out of the city.

Get financial support from

Railway, Province, federal government.

Needed for our city's future transportation.

It is a safety hazard --ambulances and fire trucks get stopped for long periods waiting for trains to pass.

